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Don,
 
I am writing to you to advise that we have transferred the generally licensed devices, Thermo 5192
(M1A469) and 5190 (M1A470) to our specific license #05-35559-01, Docket #030-39186. The potion
of the labels indicating general licensed device has been covered but leaving the portion that says
USA DOT 7A TYPE A still visible and legible.
 
Please let me know if you require anything else for this transfer.
 
 
 
Respectfully,
 

Nancy E. Alderton
REV Energy Services LLC
511 16th Street, Suite 500
Denver, CO 80202
Cell: 970-560-5526
nancy.alderton@revfrac.com
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